
Submitter: Ian Andersen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB422 

As an avid motorcycle rider I am very supportive of lane sharing in Oregon. There is 

so much evidence that shows lane sharing is advantageous for everyone involved, 

and although it will be an adjustment for drivers it is worth implementing and getting 

them adjusted to it. Traffic will improve, and riders will be more safe and able to avoid 

rear end collisions.  

Please help motorcycle riders stay safe by allowing us to lane share. 


